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22.5.18 

 

 

Visit to RAF Boulmer – Ford and Etal Classes 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

The Royal Air Force is hosting a Child Safety workshop to coincide with ‘Child Safety Week’ on 

Tuesday 5th June at RAF Boulmer, Longhoughton. 

 

The children will learn how to keep safe in their local community and the wider environment. It will be 

an interactive, multi-agency afternoon. We will leave Hipsburn at 12.10 (after an early lunch) and 

return in time for the end of the school day. The children will need to wear school uniform and 

sensible shoes; bring a coat or sun hat depending on the weather and a water bottle.  
 

The RAF wish to promote safety and the positive impact they have within the local community. It 

should be a great afternoon! 

 

The cost of the trip is £3 per child 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Haswell and Miss Cowell 

 

 

............................................................................................................................. ............................ 

 

 

Visit to RAF Boulmer – Ford and Etal 

 

 

I give permission for my child ..................................................... to go to RAF Boulmer on Tuesday 5th 

June 2018. 

 

 

I have enclosed £ ………….   towards the cost of the trip 

 

 

Signed ..............................................................................Name ………………..................................... 

 

 

 
 


